
From: Esmeralda Beltran  

Subject: Questions - Covid19  

 

Hi, 
 
With regard to your questions with Southern districts and border closure, SIMNSA is working 
closely with CBP and the Mexican government and there are no plans to close the border in the 
near future.  
 
Regarding COVID-19, SIMNSA will abide by the State of California’s mandate on cost-sharing. 
There will be no applicable copays for COVID-19 screenings. 
 
I have also attached out two communication flyers on how SIMNSA is following procedures in 
regards to the COVID-19.  
 
Please note that the California Dept of Health and Human services are advising against 
members going to Emergency Rooms to limit the risk of the spread of COVID-19. If a member is 
seeking screening, they are advised to go in-network to our clinic for testing. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Esmeralda Beltran 
Business Development Manager 
SIMNSA Health Plan 
 


